
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 

Kenosha H.O.G. 
 

Chapter Officers 
 
Randy Cook, Director 
director@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-496-8111 
 
Kevin Klee, Asst. Director 
assistantdirector@kenoshahogchapter.net  
262- 412-1556 
 
Patti Kremser, Membership Officer  
224-627-0007 
pattikremser@yahoo.com 
 
Brenda Thompson, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net  
262-652-4646 
 
Stuart Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net  
847-366-4981 
 
Brian Hawver, Activities 
brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
 
Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 
psteffensen57@gmail.com 
262-945-2149 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Felicia Meyers, LOH 
felicia5570@Yahoo.com 
847-846-9740 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
262-657-9493 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
224-577-9766 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Kenosha HOG calendar  
http://goo.gl/Atsvnn  

 

Bill Westerlund, Webmaster 

webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members  
celebrating their marriage in the month of September! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in September!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

 3 Larry & Ann Powell   15 Loren & Margaret Congdon 
 6 George & Katherine Borst  16 Cameron & Suzan Smith 
 7 Ryszard & Helena Stozek  25 Terry & Jill Smith 
 9 Troy & Jeannette Haines  30 Clay &Debbie King Johnson 
10 David & Peggy Crocker 

  1 Carolyn Bidlack   12 Dottie Young RIP    
 1 Kevin Klee    13 Margarita Ramon 
 1 Joyce Wilson   15 Steve Swedberg 
 4 Martin Knight   17 AIR FORCE 
 6 Bob Lesko      20 Larry Rauls RIP 
 6 James Victorson   20 Kat Urban 
 7 Bob Bundy RIP   22 Patricia Evans 
 7  Ken Dickinson   23 First Day of Autumn 
 7 Binki Fry     24 Robert White 
 7 Labor Day     27 Cindy Tenuta 
 8 Nicole Jones   28 Douglas Doc Hillary RIP 
12 James Clifford   29 Ron Buttke 
12 Karen Higgins RIP   29 Louise Pitsch 

Get  Well Wishes to Pat Evans for knee surgery 
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Happy Birthday Air Force! 
 
 
 

Thank You to those that have served! 

Members, 

 

As usual, we will have our meeting during the Uke's Open House, and not on our usual 

second Sunday.  Please attend Sunday Sep 6th at 10 AM. 

 

Please come out and enjoy the Open House, Friday through Sunday September 4, 5, 

and 6. Hope to see you there! 

 

Randy Cook 

Director, Kenosha HOG Chapter 
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Hi Everyone, 
 
The 2016 models are in! You need to come check them out!  
Open House the 4th, 5th & 6th!  
 
Friday: Demo Rides 
 
Saturday: Demo Rides, Smage Brothers Stunt Show, Tallan Noble Latz, Beer Tent, Danny's 
Meats, Vendors 
 
Sunday: Demo Rides, Smage Brothers Stunt Show, Empty Pockets Band, Beer Tent, 
Danny's Meats, Vendors 
 
Keith’s Jack Daniels/Smoky Mountains Ride is full! We've had an incredible response to the 
ride, but there is only room for so many! If you are still interested in participating in this 
once-in-a-lifetime experience, please email brenda@ukeshd.com to be added to a list in case 
of cancellations. 
 
 
Wear your Packer or Bear gear on September 12th & 13th to support your team for the head 
to head game! 
 
The weather is still great! Let’s ride! 
 

The Uke’s Team 
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Hello from your Membership Director!    
 
We had a bit of success at the Uke’s cook out event on August 15th.  Thanks to those of you who helped! We 
spoke to many people about our club and encouraged them to join in the fun.   
  
Please welcome new member: 
Terry Puckett from Kenosha, WI 
  
Please think hard…..Who can you bring along to our next meeting?  Let’s work together to add more 
members! 
  
Enjoy your September rides! 
  
Patti Kremser 
Membership Director 

Beware—Slippery when wet!! 
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Note: The September meeting has been changed to September 6th. 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
Return Service Requested 

September 2015 Edition 


